Barrow

Neurological Foundation
June 25, 2025
Dear Dr. Maeda:

On behalf of the Board of Trustees of Barrow Neurological Foundation (BNF), | am pleased to inform you that
the Fv26 I < <2 Ch project meets the
requirements for innovative patient care, research, or state-of-the-art education and is being awarded funding.
The award is approved for $110,500 from donor designated funds. This includes direct costs of $85,000 and
indirect costs of $25,500. The award period is July 1, 2025, through June 30, 2026. Please note that all BNF
awards are subject to the BNF Use of Funds Policy (see attached).

Research Administration will process the award. You will receive an official Grant Award Acceptance
Agreement, which must be signed and returned according to the instructions provided. The OSRA number and
Activity number associated with the award are pending.

You will work with BNF’s Funds Manager and Eric Moore, the BNF Project Manager. Together with your
Program Manager/Supervisor, they will monitor the progress of the project at least quarterly to ensure funds
are spent and the project is moving forward.

BNF requires two reports with a narrative about the impact of the funding together with a financial accounting
for the Board of Trustees. The first is a mid-year progress report due January 31, 2026, and must include a
description of the project results and completion of the project’s overall aims. The year-end report will be due
July 31, 2026. Reminders will be sent thirty days before the report is due. BNF reserves the right to request
supplemental information concerning any aspect of the report.

Research projects may carry forward the awarded funds for one year. To qualify for carry forward, you must
have unexpended funds, demonstrate the research progress and the need for continued work, and submit both
your reports on time.

You must indicate that Barrow Neurological Foundation provided funding in all public acknowledgments. You
may be asked to participate in BNF public relations efforts, including presentations at BNF events and meetings,
BNF social media channels, and in its digital or published content.

Please contact BNF’s Funds Manager with any questions about the award.

Again, on behalf of BNF and its Board of Trustees, congratulations on your award. We look forward to your
progress this year.

Sincerely,

Richard Miller
Vice President Finance and Operations, Barrow Neurological Foundation
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